
April  Newsletter

As we celebrate this joyful season of renewal and hope, we
want to take a moment to thank all of our wonderful families
for their continued support and involvement in our preschool
community. This time of year reminds us of the beauty of
growth, kindness, and the joy of new beginnings – lessons we
see our little ones embrace every day.
We hope this Easter brings moments of peace,
happiness, and cherished memories with your loved
ones. May the springtime blooms and the playful
spirit of the season fill your hearts with joy!
Thank you for sharing your amazing children with
us. We are so grateful to be part of their learning
journey.
Wishing you and your family a very Happy Easter!



For those who haven’t submitted the recent Medical Records of their child/ren,

kindly submit the medical form not later than April 30, 2025.

General Cleaning Day is every last Friday of the month. Pick - up your

child/children on or before 5:00 p.m.

Enrollment for Extra Curricular activities is still ongoing. Please visit us in the

Admin Office for more information.

We understand that drop-off and pick-up times can be busy, and finding

parking spaces can sometimes be challenging. As a result, we kindly request

your cooperation in adhering to the following guidelines to facilitate a smoother

flow of traffic and ensure the safety of everyone:

Limited Parking Spaces: Our school parking area has limited spaces available.

We kindly ask that you avoid staying in the parking area for extended period of

time after drop-off or pick-up to allow other parents to access these spaces

efficiently.

Drop-off and Pick-up Efficiency: Please make every effort to drop off or pick up

your child promptly. If you need to have a conversation with teachers or staff, we

encourage you to schedule a meeting at a mutually convenient time to avoid

congesting the parking area.

Consideration for Others: Be mindful of other parents who are also waiting to

drop off or pick up their children. Avoid blocking traffic flow or occupying parking

spaces for longer than necessary.

By adhering to these guidelines, we can collectively contribute to a safer and

more efficient drop-off and pick-up experience for everyone involved.

We appreciate your understanding and cooperation in this matter. If you have

any questions or concerns, please do not hesitate to contact the school office.

FRIENDLY REMINDERS



EGG HUNT

April 18, FRIDAY
Egg-citing fun for

everyone!

GMAIS



To You and Your Family


